
 

 

Dear parents, 

The countdown to the end of the school year has officially begun! 
Although there are only four weeks left before summer vacation, 
we are continuing to work hard in class. Over the next few weeks, 
we will be finishing up all of our units and preparing for the end 
of the school year. Here is a look at our final days of first and 
second grade. 

Library & Classroom Books 
Please note that all library books must be returned to school by 

Tuesday, June 6th. Classroom levelled books may be kept a while 

longer, but must be returned by Monday June 12th. Over the next 

few weeks, please be sure to check carefully around the house 

for any books that belong to the school. We would kindly ask that 

lost or damaged books be replaced. Thank-you for your 

cooperation in this matter. 

June News 

Mark your calendars! 
Thursday June 1st     

EMP Triathlon 

Friday June 2nd  

Hot Lunch 

Tuesday June 6th OR Thursday June 8th  
(rainout date) 

Grade 1 – Arbor Day 11:45-3:30pm 

Friday June 9th   

PD Day - No School 

Thursday June 22nd 

Year End swim at Fountain Park Pool 

Monday June 26th     

Class play presentation at 2:45pm 

Tuesday June 27th        

Year-end mass at Holy Family Parish 

Tuesday June 27th  

Grade 6 farewell 

Wednesday June 28th    

Last day of school 
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 Fun In The Sun! 
As the hot summer rays 

begin to beam down on us 

our classroom is becoming 

much warmer. So please 

send your child to school 

with a filled water bottle in 

order to help keep them 

hydrated and cooler.   

 Also… If your child is 

prone to sunburns, please 

consider sending them to 

school daily with sunscreen 

and a hat! 
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Summer Reading 
Although it is almost time for both library and classroom books to be returned to school, 

that doesn’t mean that your child should stop his/her daily reading. In fact, it is highly 

recommended that children read regularly throughout the summer months to avoid seeing a 

regression in their reading skills come September. If you don’t have French 

and English books at home for your child to read, please consider visiting 

the St. Albert Public Library. As always, the library will be 

offering a summer reading program to encourage kids 

to read during their summer vacation. 

Representatives from the library will be visiting the 

school on Wednesday, June 7th, to explain the 

program to all the students from grades 1-6. 

 

Year End Swim 
To help us celebrate the end of the school year, our class will be going swimming at 

Fountain Park Pool on Thursday, June 22nd. For more information about this field trip, 

please see the permission slip which will be sent home in the coming weeks.  

 

You’re invited! 

Mark your calendars for the afternoon of Monday, June 26th. That’s 

when we will be presenting our class plays: “Les trois petits cochons” 

and “Cendrillon”. It’s sure to be a great show; you won’t want to miss 

it! It all begins at 2:50 pm sharp! 

*If your child will be absent on our presentation date, please let 

me know as soon as possible.  
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I would like to take this opportunity to thank the wonderful group of kids that I have had 
the pleasure of working with this year (and their parent too!) You have all been so kind 

and helpful. Thank you for making this year such a success! 

-Mlle Élodie 

 

 

 

 

 

                   Year End Mass 

Our year end mass will be held Tuesday, 

June 27th at Holy Family Parish. The grade 

ones will be reading and participating in the 

mass, which will begin at 9:30 am. All 

parents and siblings are welcome to attend 

as we celebrate the end of the school year. 

 

                    

 

 

 

Rag & Bag 

On Wednesday, June 28th we will be taking 

some time to clean our class. Each student is 

asked to bring a plastic bag and a rag to clean 

his/her desk, as well as other things in the 

class. 

 


